Daron M. Trussell 690 N. Belknap St. Stephenville, TX 76401 DaronTrussell@gmail.com

July 29, 2022

Dear Mayor and Council Members;

Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as Council Member Place 3 with the City of Stephenville effective July 29, 2022.

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve the people of Stephenville as a member of the city council.

I look forward to continuing to support and work with our council in a different capacity in the future.

Best Regards,

Daron M Trussell